
Bruce Highway (Gympie - Maryborough)
Asphalt rehabilitation between Fleming Road and 
Vantage Road 

Project update
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) 
will soon begin works to rehabilitate a 2.7 kilometre 
stretch of pavement on the Bruce Highway between 
Fleming Road and Vantage Road in Chatsworth, 
north of Gympie. 

Works will commence in the coming weeks and are 
expected to be complete by October 2024, weather 
and other conditions permitting.

Project details
The upcoming works will include excavating the 
pavement to fix underlying geotechnical issues that 
have resulted in frequent potholing, rutting and 
other problems at this location. These upgrades will 
improve road safety and comfort for motorists.

This project completes the planned program 
of pavement works for the Bruce Highway at 
Chatsworth.

Construction impacts
Works will occur at night between 6.00pm and 
6.00am, Sunday to Thursday. Some periodic work 
outside of these hours may be required.

During the works motorists should expect some 
delays, speed restrictions, lane closures and are 
reminded to observe all warning and traffic control 
signage when approaching the works site and be 
aware of changed conditions.
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For more information
Free call:	 1300 728 390

Email:	 bundaberg.office@tmr.qld.gov.au

Post:	 Department of Transport and Main Roads
	 Southern Queensland Region
	 Locked Bag 486
	 Bundaberg  Qld  4670

ID	 2016845

During the nightworks, nearby residents and 
motorists may experience the following:

•	 Audible construction noise and vibration: 
Heavy machinery will be in use during the 
work period, resulting in localised noise and 
potential vibration impacts. The project team 
will take steps to reduce these impacts where 
possible.

•	 Construction dust: Construction activities may 
generate some dust impacts. The project team 
will monitor dust levels and implement water 
trucks, as required.

•	 Temporary access restrictions: The project 
team will endeavour to minimise property 
access restrictions and will provide early 
advice to property owners of imminent access 
disruptions where possible

Up to date information on road conditions will 
be available from the QLDTraffic website (www.
qldtraffic.qld.gov.au) or QLDTraffic App (available 
from your app store).

TMR wishes to thank the local community for its 
patience and support while these important works 
are completed.
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